North Westdale Neighborhood Association

Minutes for June 18, 2013 meeting
by Joan Winters - Secretary

Bill Koontz called the meeting to order at 7:05 PM
Introductions (name and location) approximately 32 in attendance
Approval of May minutes by acclamation vote

Floor vote taken to approve monies in excess of already allocated $500.00 for the
cost of the June Block Party in the amount of $220.00. Approved by voice
acclamation.

City Councilman Bill Rosendahl spoke to us and presented certificates of
appreciation to: Outgoing President Bill Koontz; Treasurer Wayne Matsuyama;
Webmaster Andrew Parke; and Newsletter Editor Vicki Sanelli

New NWNA officers sworn in by Councilman Rosendahl

New President Martin Rubin along with Joan presented Bill Rosendahl with the
first-ever award from Concerned Residents Against Airport Pollution.

Lorraine Wells reported on the ins and outs of the June block party

Treasurer's annual report tabled until the September meeting in order to include
the full fiscal year.

Bill Koontz gave a quick report regarding crime; basically very low crime

Martin Rubin said as President he would strive to get more residents involved. He
reminded members present that our next meeting will be in September (date to
be yet determined) and that he is looking into moving our meetings to Nolte Hall
possibly on a Wednesday. He wished everyone a good summer.

Adjournment - 8:05 PM
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